
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON

ACTING AS THE PUBLIC CONTRACT REVIEW BOARD

In the Matter of Exempting from Public
Bidding a contract with Gateway
Technologies for the provision of
Inmate Telephone Services
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94-24

The above entitled matter is before the Board of County Commissioners, acting in
its capacity as the Multnomah County Public Contract Review Board, to review,
pursuant to ORS 279.015(3) (A) through (5) (B) and PCRB Rule 10.140, an
exemption for the Juvenile Justice Division (JJD) to contract with Gateway
Technologies for the provision of Inmate Telephone Services for the period ending
June 30, 1994. The contract will provide an estimated revenue of $7,350.00
during the contract period.

It appearing to the Board that the request for exemption, as it appears in the
order, is based upon the fact that it will provide JJD the time needed to process
a competitive Request for Proposal.

It appearing to the Board that this exemption request is in accord with the
requirements of ORS 279.015 and PCRB Rule AR 10.100; now therefore,

IT IS ORDERED that the purchase of Inmate Telephone Services be exempted from the
requirement of formal competitive bid process.

day of February, 1994.
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